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As a homeowner & small business owner in Colerain Township (Cincinnati); I want to voice my 
total outrage concerning Duke Energy's proposal to increase their base "customer fee" for 

customers in our region.

Their plan to nearly quadruple this fee is far beyond unreasonable. It's ridiculous and should 

not even be considered.

This unbelievable request is a slap in the face to all of us who try to conserve our energy use. It 
is an especially dangerous burden to the many who can least afford it.

1 request that PUCO not only deny this ridiculous request; but refuse to enter into any 
negotiation on the matter.

Thank you for considering my position on this proposal. Please feel free to contact me.

Best Regards, 

WilliarrU-ang

4111 Sargasso Ct. 

Cincinnati, Ohio 45251 

513-245-0728 

wlang@cinci.rr.com
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